
  

          

Trick or Treat 
for 

TREP 
(Two Rivers Ecumenical Pantry) 

 

Saturday, November 2, 2019 
8:00 a.m. to 11:30 a.m. 

 
The Two Rivers Public School District  

will be holding a community  
Food Drive on Saturday, November 2, 2019. 

 
Please place non-perishable food items 

in a bag on your front porch 
by 8:00 a.m. on the morning of Saturday, November 2, 2019.  

Volunteers will pick up items and deliver to TREP.  
 

Volunteers needed to assist in this FOOD DRIVE for TREP.  
Opportunity for students, groups, adults, families.  

 
If you are interested in volunteering 

CLICK HERE 
or email lisa.quistorf@trschools.k12.wi.us  

or call 793-4560. 
 

We are TR! 
 

https://form.jotform.com/92765976724172

